
     

 

14 July 2016 

 

 

The Team braved the cold wintery conditions of last Friday to visit McLaren Vale 

and spread the good news that natural gas is being rolled out to the local 

community. With them came the news of a fantastic rebate opportunity for 

existing households. 

 

 
 

Three members of the Natural Gas Marketing Team (Peter Rawson, Jon Bush, Con 

Guerriero) set up a stall last Friday, July 8th, at the Coles Shopping Centre off Main Road. 

Their purpose? To increase awareness amongst the community that construction of the 

town's new natural gas network was well underway, and to encourage residents to make 

the connection. 

 

Jon Bush, McLaren Vale's Connections Representative, describes the response from the 

community as "friendly and interested", adding that it was "lovely to speak to residents... to 

answer their questions on connecting to natural gas". Following the success of the Tanunda 

project, the Natural Gas Marketing Team is planning further visits to the area in the 

upcoming months - they'll continue to set up stalls in easy-to-get-to spots and will be 

available for residents to approach should they want to know more about the roll-out and 

the opportunities it presents. The Team is also happy to talk residents through the steps to 

get their homes connected. 

 

With electricity prices looking to rise and winter having well and truly set in, there really has 

never been a better time to connect to natural gas. For the lucky residents of McLaren Vale, 



     

 

Australian Gas Networks (AGN) is making it even easier to connect. Just recently, AGN 

has announced a special promotion for the community, one that will see eligible 

homes enjoy big savings for choosing natural gas. 

 

For a limited time, existing homes in McLaren Vale can claim generous rebates for the 

installation of new natural gas appliances as well as for the conversion of existing appliances 

(e.g. LPG appliances) to natural gas. Under the McLaren Vale Rebate Campaign, eligible 

households can take advantage of the following rebates: 

 

 $750 for natural gas ducted central heating or hydronic heating systems 

 $500 for natural gas hot water systems 

 $250 for flued natural gas space heating 

 $100 for additional natural gas appliances (e.g. cooktop, bbq, outdoor heating) 

  

These rebates are currently on offer until end September 2017, and can only be claimed 

from registered suppliers. Interested residents should go to this site's Promotions page for a 

full list of participating suppliers, and to read the Terms and Conditions in full. 

 

Want to make the connection? Easy! Just call our McLaren Vale Connections 

Representative on 1300 001 001 (Option 4) to find out how. 

 

Questions about the rebate offer can be directed to the Natural Gas Marketing Team - all 

enquiries welcome. (Please call 08 8115 4443). 

 

Pictured above (left to right): Gino Guglielmucci (APA Capital Works Supervisor) and 

Con Guerriero (APA New Homes Representative, Marketing). 

 

 

http://www.naturalgasinmclarenvale.com.au/connecting-to-gas/promotions/

